
SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                      January 20,  2019 

WELCOME TO ST. MAX PARISH!  
 

Welcome to the St. Maximilian Kolbe Parish community! If you would like to register in the parish, please visit  
www.saint-max.org/register. Once registered, you will receive our monthly newsletter and emails. Please know our staff 
and parish leaders are here to be of service to you.  

MASS TIMES, INTENTIONS AND PRAYER REQUESTS 

Sunday, January 20 
SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
8:00 AM À Peter Van  
10:00 AM People of the parish and  

À Kathy Wojciechowski  
NOON À Herbert & ÀGenevieve Schell  
Monday, January 21 
Saint Agnes, Virgin and Martyr 
8:30 AM À Robert Harshbarger  
Tuesday, January 22 
Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn  
Children 
8:30 AM À Nancy Kern  
Wednesday, January 23 
8:30 AM À Jospeph Long and À Maria Sang Nguyen 

and À Mary Thom Nguyen  
Thursday, January 24 
Saint Francis de Sales, Bishop and Doctor of the 
Church 
8:30 AM À William Miller  
Friday, January 25 
Conversion of Saint Paul, Apostle 
8:30 AM À Renee Lasance  
Saturday, January 26 
Saints Timothy and Titus, bishops  
8:30 AM 
4:30 PM 

Joseph Bui  
À Lai, À Nhon & À Thao Nguyen  

Sunday, January 27 
SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
8:00 AM À Doris Simone  
10:00 AM for the intentions of the Pomerleau family  
NOON People of the Parish  

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 
Your healing prayers are requested for Art Arand, Gail Allshouse, Jim 
Allshouse, Mike Andary, Matt Baer, Kristen Barger, Jim Barone, 
Grace Basta, John Baxter, Lisa Bingaman, Annette Bottoms, Bob 
Bruns, Sue Bruns, Ric Burkett, Carol Y. Bush, Jennifer Calangi, Barb 
Chapman, Marian Conrad, Dr. Michael Cushing, Angelique Debets, 
Henry DeNicola, Ashley Douglas, Steve Dragon, Bill Ebben, Gaye 
Eubanks-Hollenkamp, Griffin Franke, Alicia Hollenkamp-Adkins, 
Lynne Hollenkamp,  Karen Gardner, Levi Gasner, Timmy Fischer, 
Alex Fledderjohn, Steve Fledderjohn,  Laura Ford, Mary Fritz, Bob 
Galen, Joyce Galen, Carmela Gross, Sol Gross, Irene Hammontree, 
Gary Hampton, Judy Harrod, Russell Harrod, John Hendy Jr., 
Al Higgins, Quinlyn Himes,  Jill Holt, Brittany Houston,  Maureen 
Imfeld, Andrew Johnson, Pat Kanoza, Cathy King, Jennifer Klenke, 
Don Klinkhammer, Hank Kluznick, Liz Korth,  Shirley Kreider,  Bud 
Kushman, Joey Lakeberg, Michael Lancaster, Mike Lawson, Paul 
Levasseur, Barb Listermann, Shibu Lukose, Tom Lutz, Donna Lynch, 
Ron Lynch, Joe Marksteiner, Greg Medeiros, Andrew Meister, Jacob 
Meister, Beryl Michael, Judy Michael, Sheila Miesse, Daniel R. 
Miller, Timothy Miller, Robbie Mitchell, Don Mollis, James Moores, 
Jon Moran, Nicco Morello, Trevor Vincent Munafo, Bill Murphy, 
Jenn Nasca, Victor Nguyen, Lucille Patrick, Paul Pavloff, Scott Peota, 
Lia Pham, Fr. John Porter, Stephanie Pulling, Annie Prather,  Agnes 
Rahman, Kristof Rattermann, Quintin Richardson, Evelyn Robinson, 
Joseph Romer, Margot Roth, Rose Mary Schaefer, James Schaeper, 
Kathleen Seda, Barbara Smith, Meg Sodano,  Eric Stearman,  Rich 
Stengel, John David Stitt, Debbie Stoeckel, Kendall Stump, Ernestine 
Tomblin,  Tari Torbeck, Kenneth Trimbach, Gloria Vesper, Stanley 
Wadella, Thomas Walsh, Vito Weeda, Charlie Wiedenmann, John 
Whittle, Christine Zampese, and Annemarie Cannon Zawada. 

Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, 
we turn to You in this time of illness. We place our sick under Your care and 

humbly ask that You restore Your servants to health again.                             
In Jesusô Name we pray, Amen.  

 

PRAYERS FOR THE MILITARY  
Please pray for Scott Archuleta, Daniel Armstrong, Patrick Black, Ben 
Brink, Nicholas Calangi, Rich Borromeo, Adam Bush, Dylan Hays, 
Philip DeNicola, Evan Gantenberg, Donald Gilbert, David Giuliano, 
Joseph Hamann, Michael Hazlebeck, Katherine Holthaus, Aaron Hull, 
Stephen Kelczewski, Matthew Koop, Jon Laurin, Matthew Lehmann, 
Derek Morris, Michael Nelson, Ryan Nikzad, Don Mollis, Jr., Chad 
Richman, Christopher Richman, Kevin Stetson and Cedric Whitlock. 

Almighty God, we stand before You in supplication, 
asking Your Divine mercy and protection to envelop with Your invincible 
armor our loved ones in all branches of the service. Give them courage and 
strength against all enemies, both spiritual and physical, and hasten their safe 

journey back to their homes and families. 
 

HOMEBOUND, HOSPITALIZED AND NURSING HOMES 
To make arrangements to receive the Sacraments of the Holy 
Eucharist, Anointing of the Sick, Penance and/or visits to the 
hospitalized or seriously ill parishioners, please call Holly Moran, 
513-907-1731. Please note that if you are in the hospital, privacy 
regulations prohibit hospital personnel from contacting your parish. 
Therefore, you or your family members should let us know directly 
by calling the parish office. 

 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS 
Isaiah 62:1-5 

Psalm 96:1-3, 7-10 
1 Corinthians 12: 4-11 

John 2:1-11 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS 
Nehemiah 8:2-6, 8-10 
Psalm 19: 8-10, 15 
1 Corinthians 12: 12-30 
Luke 1:1-4; 4:14-21 

À Deceased 

DEVOTIONS (all in chapel) 
Perpetual Adoration - Our chapel is open continuously 
Exposition - The Blessed Sacrament is exposed on Thursdays 
after Mass. A Holy Hour begins at 7:00 PM. 
Rosary - One half hour before all Masses           
Divine Mercy Chaplet - After all Masses 

 

Our sympathy to the families of all those  
who have died, especially: 

 

Jim Zettler, father of Mary Lou Hartman and  
grandfather of Kevin Hartman  
David Chidester, great uncle of  
Gabe, Kyan, and Greyson Bowen  

http://www.saint-max.org/register


 

My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

Memory is a strange thing.  It is easy to see why certain memories, big moments like the first time we experience either the 
gift of new life or the sorrow of death in our families, how these memories just latch on to our consciousness.  Yet it is also 
fascinating how so many tiny moments seem to cling to our thoughts, popping up every now and then.  Many of these 
“smaller” memories seem to be triggered by sensory experiences.  For example, the smell of popcorn popped on the stove 
top (people used to do that back in the Stone Age), that particular smell instantly triggers images of my grandparents, and 
their farm, and Sunday family dinners followed by The Muppet Show. 
 

Other memories seem to be triggered by experiences and events.  As I was reflecting on what to write for this bulletin, for 
example, I was very mindful of the sad anniversary our country will mark this week.  Forty-six years ago this week, January 
22, the Supreme Court “discovered” a right to privacy in the 14th Amendment to the Constitution that allowed for legal 
abortion throughout pregnancy.  Since that dark day in our country’s history, over sixty million children have died because 
of this “right” to privacy. 
 

As I was reflecting on all this, one of those seemingly trivial memories from my life came to mind.  I was about nine years 
old and I was looking something up in the Yellow Pages (That’s a book with phone numbers that people used before the 
internet).  As I was flipping through the pages I remember pausing in shock as I saw an entry for “Abortion & Abortion 
Services”.  For my nine-year-old mind, I could not believe that something so terrible and tragic was just casually listed 
alongside things like “Air Conditioners” and “Animal Shelters”.  
 

Some would simply say that I was just naïve.  Perhaps so.  However, I wonder about how callous our country has become, 
how “used” to legal abortion we have become.  Are nine year olds shocked by it anymore?  Are any of us? 
 

Martin Luther King, Jr, a man our nation celebrates tomorrow, once said, “He who passively accepts evil is as much 
involved in it as he who helps to perpetrate it. He who accepts evil without protesting against it is really cooperating with 
it.”   
 

I have never lived in a country that has protected unborn children.  I am hopeful that one day that will change.  We must do 
our part, through prayer and through our actions. 
 

This week our parish and our Church will mark the sad anniversary of Roe v. Wade with prayer and penance.  We will have 
an all-night Eucharistic prayer vigil beginning on Monday, January 21 at 7:00 PM.  We will close this day of prayer and 
adoration at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, January 22.  More details about what you can do are found elsewhere in the bulletin. 
 

We are a people of hope and love.  Through God’s merciful grace, may we have the courage, vigilance and dedication to 
continue to strive to defend all human life. 
 

Our Lady of Guadalupe, Patroness of the Unborn, pray for us. 

                                Fr. Jim Riehle     

A LETTER FROM FR. JIM 

 

The flowers in the sanctuary were donated by: 
 

Matthew & Yvette Smith, 
 on the occasion of their 25th wedding anniversary 

DAILY ENCOUNTER WITH GODôS WORD 
January 21 - January 27, 2019 
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WORSHIP & SACRAMENTS 

EUCHARISTIC HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE 
January 24,  2019 – 7:00-8:00 PM 

CONSECRATION TO THE HOLY FAMILY 
The Knights of Columbus want to help you consecrate your family to the Holy Family. We will be 
sharing steps in the bulletin on how to prepare for the consecration as we strive to be a beacon of light 
of God’s love through His Church.       
 
Step 3 before praying the Consecration to the Holy Family: 
Each member of your family is strongly encouraged to go to the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

OUTREACH 

ARE YOU EXPERIENCING A “WINTER” IN YOUR LIFE 
In addition to the cold weather outside, many people experience winters in their personal lives. A 
recent loss through death, divorce, or relocation may leave them feeling lonely. A hospitalization 
or ongoing medical problems may leave them feeling isolated. The loss of a job, the fear of 
layoffs, or a financial setback can devastate one’s self-esteem. Family and personal struggles may 
leave them with nowhere to turn for support. 

If you are going through a difficult time, our Stephen Ministers can bring God’s warm love back 
into your life. They provide confidential, one-to-one Christian care. They will meet with you 
privately on a weekly basis to listen, to support and encourage you, to pray with and for you, and 
to walk with you for the duration of your crisis. 

To find out more about Stephen Ministry and how you or someone you know could be matched with a Stephen Minister, 
talk with one of our Stephen Leaders. Call the parish office at 513-777-4322, ext. 218 or email at: 
StephenMinistry@saint-max.org.  Our Stephen Ministers are ready to care for you! 

2019 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL 
Today begins the annual Catholic Ministries Appeal throughout the archdiocese. The CMA 
provides vital funding to six local ministries. These ministries include:  
¶ St. Rita School for the Deaf  
¶ Our Retired Archdiocesan Priests  
¶ Campus, Hospital, and Prison Ministries  
¶ Our Seminary and Vocations work at the Athenaeum of Ohio  
¶ Catholic Charities & Social Services  
¶ New Evangelization  
 

More information about the CMA will be arriving in the mail over the next few days. We invite 
you to prayerfully consider making a gift to this year’s CMA. Thank you for your support.  

FAMILY PROMISE UPDATE 
We are so grateful to the many volunteers who helped with our January host week. Thanks to your assistance, we were able 
to walk with three families along their journeys toward achieving sustainability.  
 

We wish to encourage our volunteers to attend a training on Trauma Informed Care being offered on Tuesday, Feb 19, 
7:00-8:30 PM at Princeton Pike Church of God. Learn how trauma plays a part in the way individuals react to the 
circumstances around them and how we, as volunteers, can help guide them through those circumstances. 
 

Finally, the Family Promise ministry is entering into a transition of coordinators and we invite your prayers for our 
committee during this period. We have been so blessed with Kathy McGill's leadership in making this ministry what it is 
today, and are now excited to welcome our incoming coordinator, Christine Ferraro. We celebrate their generosity of spirit 
as they've each listened for and answered the call to servant leadership. 
 

mailto:StephenMinistry@saint-max.org
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PARISH LIFE 



 

EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS 

OUTREACH 

SURVIVING DIVORCE  
This program covers topics of shock, denial, anger, grief, guilt, forgiveness, money, the courts, the kids, the ex-spouse, 
annulment, dating, sexuality, spirituality, and much more! Whether you got divorced ten days ago or ten years ago, the 
program offers valuable insight for everyone. This group starts Wednesday, January 23.  For more information or to 
register, please call Chuck Michael, 513-608-7112 or email survivingdivorce@saint-max.org. For a sneak preview go 
to  www.CatholicsDivorce.com  

ADVANCED GRIEF FACILITATOR TRAINING 
The bereaved often find themselves lost and empty and need ongoing support from their parish community to help them on 
their healing journeys. This grief facilitator training is open to anyone interested in more in-depth practice on 
communicating with the bereaved and facilitating a support group.  So bring a team of volunteers and/or staff or just those 
who feel called to help more with counseling and support groups.  Join us from 9:30 AM to 2:30 PM at any of three 
locations:  Saturday, January 26 at St. Francis of Assisi; Thursday, January 31 at St. Maximilian Kolbe; or Saturday, 
February 23 at Sacred Heart of Jesus, McCartyville.  For more information and to register, please go 
to www.catholiccincinnati.org/supportgroups/   
 
This training, sponsored by the Archdiocese of Cincinnati Office for Respect Life Ministries, will be led by Companions on 
a Journey Grief Support.  Companions on a Journey (COJ) is located in West Chester and is currently seeking volunteers 
who feel the call to work with the bereaved in our community.  If you are interested in volunteering, attending one of these 
sessions is a great way to gain a better understanding of grief and to prepare for volunteer opportunities with COJ.  If you 
are interested in learning more about COJ volunteer opportunities, please email maureen@companionsonajourney.org  

THE  HOLY FAMILY MINISTRY 
Who couldn’t use a little more holiness at home? The Holy Family Ministry is seeking new members to join our small but 
dedicated effort. Join us as we strive to bring the richness of our Catholic faith into the everyday lives of families in all 
stages of life! We have one monthly meeting and most tasks can be completed at your convenience. We meet the second 
Thursday of each month from 10:30 AM -Noon. Our next meeting is on Thursday, February 14. Questions? Please contact 
us at HolyFamily@Saint-Max.org or call the parish office. 

RFY NEWS 
RFY Grades 1-8 Classroom Program: Classes resume THIS week, January 20 and 21, 2019.  This week, 2nd and 3rd 
graders will visit the Adoration Chapel.  Next week, January 28 and 29, all fifth graders will take the ACRE assessment. 
Please have them go directly to the Large Conference Room upon arrival. Did your child miss an RFY class?  Visit 
www.saint-max.org/catechistconnection to access makeup.  You will find directions under the each grade level heading.  
You may submit completed work to the make-up box in the breezeway any time. 
 
RFY Home Study: Fifth graders will take the ACRE assessment on January 28 and 29.  You should have received an email 
with details about the assessment and a link to sign-up.  If you are doing home study and have a fifth grader, make sure to 
sign up:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f44a8ac28a5f94-fifth4 
 
Early Childhood Classroom Program: Classes continue this week, Sunday, January 20, 2019.  Today the three’s will visit 
the Faith Gallery and listen to the Christmas story with an emphasis on the birth of Jesus.  They will learn that the shepherds 
and wise men visited Jesus, offering praise and thanksgiving to God.   

FAMILY FAITH TIME 
If your family has attended a wedding celebration together, talk about the experience and the planning and cooperation that 
made the celebration memorable. Talk about how weddings and feasts are images in Scripture for the Kingdom of God. 
How are these festive occasions images of God's tremendous love for us and examples of how we can show our love for one 
another. Then read together today's Gospel, John 2:1-11. Talk about Mary's attentiveness to the needs of the hosts and about 
Jesus' response. What could your family learn from this story? How might you show these values in your daily family life? 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=etj9lc5ab.0.0.nayqzadab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fsurvivingdivorce%40saint-max.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=etj9lc5ab.0.0.nayqzadab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.CatholicsDivorce.com
http://www.catholiccincinnati.org/ministries-offices/respect-life-2/ministries-of-care/bereavement/supportgroups/
mailto:maureen@companionsonajourney.org
mailto:HolyFamily@Saint-Max.org
http://www.saint-max.org/catechistconnection
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f44a8ac28a5f94-fifth4
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EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS 

(ÉÇÈ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ 9ÏÕÔÈ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙ 

 

MOVIE NIGHT 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 27ñ7:00 - 9:00 PM 

Feel free to bring snacks and friends!! 
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PARISH LIFE 

1. Sunday & Holy Day Offerings    Sundays      Holy Days 
January 6          24, 947.90         8,347.10 
January 4 - Faith Direct             1,670.00         1,695.00 
January 12 - Faith Direct        63,165.84           975.00 
January 13          11,542.29           688.00 
January 20 
January 27 
Total January to date                       101,326.03      11,705.10 
January  budget                               162,000.00        6,000.00 
 

2.  Sunday & Holy Day Year-to-Date  
Actual                                              1,075,968.82    67,411.19 
Budget                   1,144,500.00     75,000.00       
Difference                                        (68,531.18)     (7,588.81) 
 

3. Special December Offerings  
Catholic Tuition Assistance                      486.50 
Charitable Outreach                                  669.00 
Debt Elimnation*                                        60.00 
Disaster Relief                                         260.00 
Raise the Roof                                      1,032.00 
Religious Retirement            115.00 
St. Vincent de Paul                 1,560.00 
* additional donations to debt elimination used to replenish church funds used 
to pay off the debt 

YOUNG AT HEART 

Sunday, January 20 - 1:30 PM - Dinner at Twin Dragon 
7763 Tylersville Rd   
 

Young at Heart is a social group for 
parishioners ages 50 and over. 
Anyone is welcome: single or 
couples, widow or widower. 
Contact Karen Eichstadt, or 
youngatheart@saint-max.org if you 
are interested in attending a 
meeting or joining.  

TRIVIA NIGHT AND POTLUCK 
Join fellow parishioners on January 26 from 6:00 - 9:00 
PM for our first-ever trivia evening with our host, Fr. 
Jim! Bring a dish to share, your favorite adult beverage, 
and your thoughts on all things "trivial"! This evening is 
appropriate for 16 year olds on up. Babysitting will be 
available upon request, contact cflanagan@saint-max.org 
to register your children. Sign up online at www.saint-
max.org/TriviaNight for an evening of fun and fellowship 
for all! Sponsored by the Parish Life and Stewardship 
Commission. 

Additional Christmas Flower Donations were made in 
loving honor/memory of: 

Connor Allen Alexander  
Josephine Raic 

John and Marabella Risola 
Frank Geers 
Mary Geers 

Pete and Patty Langdon 
Chris Wadella 
Jacob Wadella 

Margaret Wadella 
John Wadella 

mailto:youngatheart@saint-max.org
mailto:cflanagan@saint-max.org
http://www.saint-max.org/TriviaNight
http://www.saint-max.org/TriviaNight
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WELCOME ORIENTATION FOR NEW FAMILIES  
The St. Max Welcome Ministry would like to invite new St. Max families to a 
Welcome Orientation. The next one is on Saturday, January 26 after the 4:30 PM 
Mass. It will include a tour of our church and campus and a light dinner. Members of 
our clergy, pastoral team and/or parish leadership will also be there to greet you and 
answer questions you may have about our parish.  To sign up for this or future 
Welcome Orientations visit www.saint-max.org/welcome.  
 
If you are new and not yet registered, please register at www.saint-max.org/register. 

N")7,*" 

PARISH LIFE 
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ST. GABRIEL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 
St. Gabriel Consolidated School, our parish school,  will be hosting an Open House on 
Sunday, January 27th from 1:00-3:00pm.  School tours will be available along with an 
opportunity to visit classrooms, talk to parent volunteers, and learn more about the 
fabulous programs offered at our school.  We are located at 18 West Sharon Ave., 
Glendale, OH, 45246, and can be reached at 513-771-5220.  Come see why we are a 
National Blue Ribbon School and why we have been so successful in educating children in the Catholic Tradition for over 
150 years. 

http://www.saint-max.org/welcome
http://www.saint-max.org/register


 

EVENTS OF THE PARISH 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 20, 2019 
8:00 AM Complex   Early Childhood Formation  
      of Youth 
10:00 AM Rm 16   RCIA Catechumenate 
12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm  Include Me! Mass 
1:00 PM Youth Rm  Worship and Sacraments   
      Ministry Leaders Lunch 
1:00 PM Gym    Confirmation Opening   
      Event 
6:00 PM Complex   Religious Formation of   
      Youth Grades 4-8 
9:15 PM Gym    Men's Basketball Practices/ 
      Games 
MONDAY, JANUARY 21, 2019 
PARISH OFFICE CLOSED 
5:15 PM Complex   RFY Grades 1-8 
6:30 PM Lg Conf Rm  KOC Monthly Business 
6:45 PM Complex   RFY Grades 1-8 
7:00 PM Library   Library Team 
7:00 PM Chapel   Respect Life National Day of 
      Penance - Exposition of the  
      Blessed Sacrament 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2019 
RESPECT LIFE NATIONAL DAY OF PENANCE 
9:00 AM Church   Respect Life National Day of 
      Penance - Exposition of the  
      Blessed Sacrament 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 23, 2019 
9:30 AM Youth Rm  Faith Lessons for Women 
9:30 AM Lg Conf Rm  Faith Lessons for Moms 
5:00 PM Gym    St. Max Boosters  
5:15 PM Church   Cherub Choir Rehearsal 
6:30 PM Lg Conf Rm  Immaculata Children's Rosary 
6:30 PM Rms 12&14   Surviving Divorce 
7:00 PM Youth Rm  Outreach Commission 
7:00 PM Rms 8&10  Evening Bible Study 
7:00 PM Church    Adult Music Min Reh 
7:00 PM Rms 2&3   Praying with Scriptures 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 24, 2019 
9:15 AM Church   Sacrament of Penance 
9:15 AM  Nursery   Mother’s Rosary 
9:30 AM Church   Exposition of the Blessed 
      Sacrament 
9:30 AM Youth Rm  Consoling the Heart of  
      Jesus 
5:30 PM Lounge   Retreat Meeting 
6:00 PM Church   Sacrament of Penance 
7:00 PM Rms 8&10   Praying with Scriptures 
7:00 PM Chapel   Holy Hour/Vespers 
7:00 PM Gym    Boy Scout Troop 944 
7:00 PM Rm 6    Prayer Shawl  
7:00 PM Youth Rm  RCIA Inquiry Meeting 
7:00 PM Church   Handbell Choir Rehearsal 
7:00 PM Rms 2&3   Wisdom & Works of   
      Mercy: One thing is three 
7:00 PM Rms 9&11  Festival Meeting 
7:00 PM Lg Conf Rm  Wild Goose-Parish Mission 
      Follow-up 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 25, 2019 
4:30 PM Hosp Rm  Stephen Leader's Team  
      Meeting 
5:00 PM Gym    Boosters Basketball   
      Practice 
8:00 PM Gym    Men's Basketball Practices/
      Games 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 26, 2019 
8:15 AM Complex   Men's Retreat 
9:15 AM Church   Sacrament of Penance 
9:30 AM Lg Conf Rm  Before We Say I Do 
9:30 AM Hosp Rm   St. Benedict Bible Study 
3:00 PM Church   Sacrament of Penance 
3:30 PM Hosp Rm   Men's Retreat 
5:30 PM Lg Conf Rm  Welcome Orientation 
6:00 PM Gym    Pot Luck and Trivia Night  
SUNDAY, JANUARY 27, 2019 
8:00 AM Complex   Early Childhood Formation 
      of Youth 
10:00 AM Youth Rm  RCIA Catechumenate 
12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm  Include Me Mass 
6:00 PM Lg Conf Rm  RFY ACRE Assessment 
6:00 PM Youth Rm  Stephen Ministry    
      Continuing Education  
6:00 PM Complex   Religious Formation of  
      Youth Grades 4-8 
7:00 PM Gym    High School Youth Group  
7:30 PM Hosp Rm   Stephen Ministry    
      Supervision-Sunday #2 
8:00 PM Rms 8&10  Men's Spiritual Workout 
9:15 PM Gym    Men's Basketball Practices/
      Games 
 
 
   
   

 
PARISH OFFICE CLOSED 

 
The parish office will be closed Sunday & Monday, 

January 20 & 21 for  
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 



SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                      January 20,  2019 

 Pastoral Associates 
Glenn Gigandet, Evangelization & Catechesis 
Ext. 107, ggigandet@saint-max.org  
Lakmé Kodros, Outreach & Stewardship 
Ext.105, lkodros@saint-max.org 
Larry Witsken,  Facilities & Maintenance  
Ext.110, lwitsken@saint-max.org 
Sarah Merkel, Communications 
Ext. 121, smerkel@saint-max.org 
Ruth Trentman, Finance & Human Resources 
Ext. 112, rtrentman@saint-max.org 
Mary Ella Wielgos, Worship & Sacraments 
Ext. 109, mwielgos@saint-max.org 
 
 

Pastor    
Fr. Jim Riehle, Ext.102 
jriehle@saint-max.org 
Parochial Vicar 
Fr. Simon Peter Wankya, Ext.114 
spwankya@saint-max.org 
Permanent Deacons 
John Paul Back, 513-226-3428 
jback@saint-max.org 
Mike Hinger, 513-687-3000 
mhinger@saint-max.org 
Mike Lippman, 513-252-4898 
mlippman@saint-max.org 
 

Contact Information (for a complete list, visit www.saint-max.org) 513-777-4322 

Councils & Commissions 
Jerry Pater, Pastoral Council 
513-476-2150, pc@saint-max.org 
John Monroe, Finance Council 
513-896-4530, fc@saint-max.org 
Jennifer Hogseth-Boyd, Outreach 
513-907-3040, oc@saint-max.org 
Michael Brunner, Parish Life & Stewardship 
513-835-5872, plsc@saint-max.org 
Dawn Mansour, Worship & Sacraments 
513-505-7150, wsc@saint-max.org 
Patti Graziani, Evangelization & Catechesis 
513-325-4612, ecc@saint-max.org  
 

PARISH LIFE 

ST. MAX FESTIVAL - HELP NEEDED 
Are you looking to get involved and possibly meet some new people and have some fun. If you 
answered yes, this is for you. The St. Max Festival Committee is starting to lay the foundation 
for this year’s festival which is June 7-9. 
 
Due to increased turnover this year we are in need of many people to give of their time and 
talent. Don't fear, you won't go it alone. We will have you paired with a current member through 
the process. All positions are open: games, sponsorship, baskets, set up and take down, food, 
beverages, volunteer sign ups, silent auction and publicity.  

 
This is the parish’s largest fundraiser. Last year we raised in excess of $75,000! We will be having our first meeting on Jan 
24 at 7:00 PM to answer any questions you may have. You can reach out to Bill Harkins 513-777-8508 or   
Festival@saint-max.org. 

PASTORAL COUNCIL IN THE GATHERING SPACE 
Next weekend pastoral council members will be available in the gathering space after Mass. Whether there is something you 
love about St. Max that you want to see continue, or you see a way that you can help improve the parish, council members 
would love to hear from you, or just stop by to say hello. Look for us by the large window overlooking the Rachel statue. 

mailto:ggigandet@saint-max.org
mailto:lkodros@saint-max.org
mailto:lwitsken@saint-max.org
mailto:smerkel@saint-max.org
mailto:rtrentman@saint-max.org
mailto:mwielgos@saint-max.org
mailto:jriehle@saint-max.org
mailto:spwankya@saint-max.org
mailto:jback@saint-max.org
mailto:mhinger@saint-max.org
mailto:mlippman@saint-max.org
http://www.saint-max.org/
mailto:pc@saint-max.org
mailto:fc@saint-max.org
mailto:oc@saint-max.org
mailto:plsc@saint-max.org
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